
From: jasonhenson1995@gmail.com
To: McWilliams, Katherine; Water Permit Application
Subject: Fwd:
Date: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 11:46:31 AM
Attachments: winmail.dat

ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: C H Hog Farms Inc <chhogfarmsinc@outlook.com>
Date: June 15, 2016 at 11:42:27 AM CDT
To: "'jasonhenson1995@gmail.com'" <jasonhenson1995@gmail.com>

Campbell

EC Farms

PO Box 52

Vendor, AR 72686

June 15, 2016

Re:      Request for Five (5) Day Review Period on Major Modification

           AFIN: 51-00020, Permit No.:  3540-WR-7

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality

Water Division

5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Dear Sir or Madam:

As you are aware, EC Farms submitted a major modification request to
receive wastewater from C & H Hog Farms, Inc.  EC Farms is requesting
a five (5) day review period of the public comments associated with this
major modification prior to finalization of the permit.

If this request is unable to be fulfilled, please reply in writing and include
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the reason(s) why this request cannot be met.

Respectfully,

Ellis Campbell

EC Farms


